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Office Of The Chancellor

July 22, 2011

Noreen Yamane, MEd, BEd
Interim Chancellor

Hawaii Community College
200 West Kawili Street, PB-6
Hilo, HI 96720-4091

Dear Ms. Yamane:

This letter is formal notification of the action taken by the National
League for Nursing Accrediting Commission (NLNAQ) at its meeting
on June 29-30, 2011. The Board of Commissioners granted the
associate nursing program continuing accreditation and

scheduled the next evaluation visit for Spring 2019. The details of
the accreditation visit and the decision put forth by the Board of
Commissioners have been sent to the program’s nurse
administrator.

Congratulations on this outstanding achievement! We look
forward to continued successes for your nursing program. If you
have questions about this action or about Commission policies
and procedures, please contact me.

Sincerely,

O&MW

Sharon ). Tanner, EdD, RN
Chief Executive Officer
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November 18, 2013

Dr. Elizabeth Ojala, PhD, RN

Director of Nursing Programs

Chair Nursing and Allied Health Division
Hawaii Community College

200 West Kawili Street

Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Dr. Ojala:

Re:  Annual Report for the Period July 1, 2012 — June 30, 2013

At its November 7, 2013 meeting, the Education Committee (“Committee”) reviewed your annual
report for the period covering July 1, 2011 - June 30, 2012. The Committee will be recommending

acceptance of your annual report to the Board of Nursing at their December 5, 2013 meeting.

The Committee will also be comparing your annual pass rate against the national annual pass rate
for the above mentioned period at their January 9, 2014 meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (808) 586-2695 or email me at
nursing@dcca.hawaii.gov.

Very truly yours,

“Aw!

Lee Ann Teshima
Executive Officer



